
 

  

 

ESPEN Newsletter from Wednesday, 28 June 2023 
 

 

 

Dear ESPEN member, 

  

We wish to inform you about past, ongoing and future activities of your society. 

  

 
ESPEN Workshop “ICU Nutrition” was held in Brussels, Belgium from 9-10 May. 

 

It was an honor to host twenty-nine participants from 16 countries from all over the world: 

Saudi Arabia, Brazil, Indonesia, Mexico, Iraq, Portugal, Ireland, Latvia, Serbia, etc. 

Medical doctors, dietitians and nurses participated with highly satisfaction between the 

attendants. 

  

 
ESPEN Workshop “Nutrition in IBD” was held at the University Hospital Zagreb from 

12 to 13 June. 

 

Eighteen participants from twelve countries took part in lectures, practical, 

discussions and exchange of knowledge about clinical nutrition in IBD. 

 

It is hard to tell who enjoyed more - participants or lecturers. Nutrition support team from 

UHC Zagreb already looks forward to the next year’s workshop. 

  

 
We are pleased to announce the publication of the special edition in Ethics in Clinical 

Nutrition under the lead of Diana Cardenas. 

 

This topic analyze the ethical dimension of clinical nutrition in a view to contribute to 

promote the access to nutritional care and the fight against malnutrition. 

 

All articles are open access and you may find them here. 

  

 
The online questionnaires for the upcoming “ESPEN-ESPGHAN-ECFS Guideline on 

nutrition care for cystic fibrosis” coordinated by Michael Wilschanski, as well as 

the “ESPEN Guideline on nutrition in dementia” coordinated by Dorothee Volkert are 

  
  
 

http://tracking.espen.org/tracking/click?d=1ix_9KX_El-Cdi-Eg_c9IYd4fnZ4wjlBct3vpIbK4kI0AFiAZr_C3u-ATYe1a0yulHSwg-enCCF_HNgnuXj64wwGglAFYUYdyQ7IyLMJ05BwAh5LU4szwEVlp_TXHWeK2H1sXA0_RLXjUAK-6Bnk8cKnU6X0jMPZTckxY0mZHD6AE8J8jVb4RT5fGYEEM4eMQrMve17iGjiUDEvvrwaudPj1Lk7_imW4UL__KMMlDRUM0


now open for voting. 

 

For access please contact the ESPEN guideline office guidelines-office@espen.org until 

13th July 2023. 

 

 
  

 
The next ESPEN Course will be in Tallin, Estonia, from November 5th to 10th. 

 

The course will meet international and local experts in Clinical Nutrition, and has a 

theoretical and practice design (lectures, clinical case discussions, workshops). 

 

More information will be available soon in espen.org 

 

Best regards, 

Your ESPEN Team 
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